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From my perspective, small towns in Oregon have been left behind for many years 

now, and I am encouraged to see SB445 being considered.  As a resident of 

Creswell, I can assure you these resources are needed to help keep our 

infrastructure moving forward in the safest possible way.  Thank you to Senators 

Hayden, Girod and Smith for drafting this much needed bill.  As a supporter of small-

town Oregon, I hope to see SB445 get to the finish line.  VOTE YES ON SB445! 

 

Sincerely, 

Staci Holt    

 


